From: Nancy Watkins

To: PL Planning Applications
Subject: WSCC/004/20

Date: 27 April 2021 16:41:06
Dear Sir,

re: Restoration of Standen Landfill Site

I would like to register my objection to the above proposal, due to the chaos this would
cause with the combination of large container lorries and the hundreds of cars that visit
Standen House and Gardens, nearly all year round. The narrow approach road connecting
East Grinstead with Standen already has, in busy times, queues stretching back to East
Grinstead one way and Saint Hill Green the other way - a particularly narrow, bendy
stretch of road. Accidents would be bound to occur, coupled with a high degree of driver
frustration!

Yours Faithfully,
Mrs N C Watkins.
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